ITEM 5 EXHIBIT A

Heather Melton

—
From: Brian Davidoff <bdavidoff@rossmorganco.com>
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 12:24 PM
To: Heather Melton
Cc: Deborah Ceizler
Subject: New Landscape Company for Bellagio HOA
Hi Heather,

The Bellagio community is in favor of moving forward with Four Seasons Landscaping for the
maintenance of the common areas.

Thank you,

Brian Davidoff, CMCA, AMS

President/CEO

Ross Morgan & Company, Inc., AAMC®

15315 Magnolia Blvd., Suite 212, Sherman Oaks, CA 91403
Office | (818) 907-6622 ext. 203

Direct Fax Line | (818) 907-0552
bdavidoff@rossmorganco.com

rossmorganco.com
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